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July 5, 1991 

ALL COUNTY LETTER NO. 91-63 

TO: ALL COUNTY WELFARE DIRECTORS 

SUBJECT: IMPLEMENTATION OF SB 623 REGULATIONS - APPLICATION 
PROCESSING 

REFERENCE: SENATE BILL 623, APPROVED 9-30-90 
RDB 191-01 

The purpose of this letter is to provide implementation information 
regarding revision of the regulations governing processing of 
applications for AFDC. 

The provisions of SB 623 (Chapter 1586, Statutes of 1990) change 
the requirements that govern how County Welfare Departments (CWDs) 
process AFDC applications as of August 1, 1991. 

These regulations do not apply to "add person" actions (i.e., 
requests for an individual's inclusion in an existing Assistance 
Unit - AU) or to any actions relating to cooperation by recipients, 
iiiciudi.ng those resulting from a request for an inter-county 
transfer. 

This letter includes an explanation of the changes, revised 
regulations, forms and Notices of Action (NOAs) to implement this 
change. 

If you have any questions or need further information regarding the 
regulations or implementation in general, please contact Jim Lucas 
of the Welfare Policy Implementation Bureau (WPIB) at (916) 324-
2725 or ATSS 454-2725. Questions regarding forms issues should be 
directed to LeAnne Torres of WPIB at (916) 324-2016 or ATSS 454-
2016. Concerns relating to the Notices of Action or the AFDC NOA 
Handbook process can be addressed by John Honeycutt of WPIB at 
(916) _445-1131 or ATSS 485-1131. 

,/ 

Deputy Director 

Attachments 

cc: CWDA 
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